With the end of year 2020 close at hand, we look forward to the promise of good health and Gods blessings in 2021.

The Knights have a few events planned for the coming year. We will have a smoked Boston Butt sale beginning in January. These proceeds will help fund the \$500. scholarship that will be awarded to a high school senior from Sacred Heart Parish. This includes all seniors throughout the community who attend Sacred Heart Church.

February 19th.

Our monthly dinner in January will be a BBQ dinner. The menu will be pulled pork plate or pulled pork sandwich, french fries, ranch style beans, cole slaw and dessert. The date for this dinner is January

This coming year as always the Knights will have Friday fish dinners throughout lent beginning

Even though our Knights Council is a small group, we hope to do more with our Sacred Heart Parish family. Maybe some events partnering with the Ladies Guild.

The Knights continue to pray for our parrish and community. Please pray for us as well.

8th from 5 pm to 7 pm. Take out only. Cost is only \$10.00 per dinner.

May God hold you in the palm of His hand.

Pat Quillian

**Brother Knight**